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Who manages  
the Foundation? 

 

The Foundation is managed in 

accordance with its Articles and By-laws 

by an independent Board of Directors. 

This helps assure its long-term viability in 

fulfilling its purposes. The Board is 

responsible for the investment and 

administration of the Foundation funds 

as well as providing information about 

the Foundation and its purposes to 

interested parties. 

 
Therefore go and make disciples of all 

nations, baptizing them in the name of the 

Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 

and teaching them to obey everything I have 

commanded you. And surely I am with you 

always, to the very end of the age. 

 

Matthew 28:19-20 
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What is the Foundation? 

The Arcadia People for Christ (APC) 

Foundation is a California nonprofit 

corporation established by Arcadia 

Community Church (formerly Arcadia 

Presbyterian Church) more than 35 years 

ago to support the work of the Church. 

 
Although now independent, its purposes 

remain the same. It is a tax-exempt 

501(c)(3) organization under the Internal 

Revenue Code. 

 

Statement of Purpose 

The purpose of the APC Foundation is 

to support the work of Christ through 

(i)  the ministries of the Church, 

(ii) missions here and abroad,  

(iii) campus maintenance ,  and 

(iv) training future leaders called to ministry. 

 
This is accomplished through careful 

stewardship of gifts from individuals and 

families that are invested conservatively 

to provide long-range income to support 

the purposes of the Foundation. 

How can I help achieve 
these goals? 

The Foundation relies on the gifts of 

faithful friends who w a n t  t o provide the 

necessary resources to proclaim the 

gospel in the future. 

 
These contributions are not to take the 

place of tithes and offerings we give weekly 

out of income to sustain the ongoing 

Church programs. Instead, these are 

special gifts such as a one-time contribu- 

tion of cash or property, and bequests 

through wills, trusts, life insurance or 

Individual Retirement Accounts (IRAs).  

Some of these charitable options can help 

reduce income and/or estate taxes. 

 

Can I designate my gift 
for a specific program? 

Yes. Although undesignated gifts are 

welcome, gifts to the Foundation may be 

designated for a specific area of ministry 

need. The Foundation has established four 

funds that may simplify such designations: 

1. Local Ministries. This fund will 

support ministries of the Church including 

youth camp scholarships, pastor housing, 

and local missions. 

 
2. Leadership Development. This fund 

is dedicated  to defray the costs of 

seminary education including tuition, 

books and housing for those called to the 

ministry or mission field. 

 
3. World Impact. This fund is applied 

to mission capital projects, short or 

long term mission projects and 

conference training. 

 
4. Campus. This fund is applied toward 

updating the Church property as 

necessary to assure it continues to serve 

the needs of the various Church 

ministries. 

 
If you are interested in learning more 

about the Foundation and what you can 

do to help, please contact the Arcadia 

Community Church office and they 

will arrange to have a Foundation 

representative contact you. 

 
Donations and will or trust bequests 

should be made payable to the “Arcadia 

People for Christ Foundation.” 


